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April 16, 2020 

 

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

 

We at HOBY PA-East have been following the situation closely in relation to COVID19. At this 

time, we have chosen to postpone our seminar from the originally planned date. Our 

primary concern is the safety and wellbeing of students and volunteers. While we desire for all 

registered students to be able to participate in their HOBY seminar this year, we will only do so 

if it is deemed safe to do so. Our Corporate Board has been working with Albright College to 

determine the best course of action going forward. We are working with the college and 

following state gathering recommendations to determine what our next steps will be. We thank 

you for your patience as we navigate these uncharted waters together.  

 

We will be in contact with you by May 15, 2020 to inform you of our plan as we navigate this 

global health crisis. Thank you again for your support of HOBY PA-East! 

 

 

If you have any questions prior to May 15, 2020, I can be reached at board@hobypaeast.org. 

 

 

 

Thank you, 
 

 

 

Lori Cahill, 1999 HOBY Alumnus 

2019-2020 Corporate Board President 

Email: board@hobpaeast.org  

Web: www.hobypaeast.org / Twitter & Instagram: @hobypaeast 
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